
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE NO.437               Dated: 31.07.2009 

 
DISRUPTION IN PIPED WATER SUPPLY IN AND AROUND PERAMBUR 

 
CMWSSB has proposed to attend to a leak work in the 900mm dia DI water main 

near the construction site of Road Over Bridge at Perambur on 31.7.09 & 1.8.09. The 
work will be completed on 1.8.09 at 1.00 pm. Due to this work, piped water supply will be 
affected on 1.8.09 in Perambur, Otteri,  Pulianthoppu in Area III, Kosapettai, Pattalam, 
part of Choolai and Otteri in Area VII and some parts of Ayanavaram and Sembium in 
Area IV. Mobile water supply has been arranged to the affected areas. Normal piped 
supply will be resumed on 2.8.09. The public in these areas are requested to contact the 
following Telephone Numbers for availing mobile water supply. Co-operation of the 
public is solicited. 

 

Sl.No Name of the office Telephone No. Mobile No. 

 For Depot 34, 36 to 40   

1 Area Engineer III 25517457 9445061903 

2 
AEE, Area III  
 Mobile Water Supply 

25516263 9445061209 

 For Depot 59 & 60   

1 Area Engineer IV 26448346 9445061904 

2 
AEE, Area IV  
Mobile Water supply 

26441679 9445061214 

 For Depot 97 to 100   

1 Area Engineer VII 28360175 9445061907 

2 
AEE, Area VII 
 Mobile Water supply 

 9445061106 

 
 

ISSUED BY –DIPR ,CHENNAI-09 
 
            

 
 

 

 

 


